
Submitter: Deborah Hackett 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3624 

Public schools should not pay for homeschool testing as homeschooling families are 

choosing to be separate from the mainstream public education system.  

Homeschooling families should not be forced to follow the same system guidelines 

because they chose to opt out of the public system because some of those 

guidelines do not follow the moral and religious values, beliefs, and principles that are 

critical to their families and raising healthy, happy, well-adjusted adults.  

Please consider saying No to this bill.  This bill actually infringes on the rights of 

homeschool families.   


